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North Carolina State University.

g ; School of Engineering
t t

February 9, 1987
Depanment of Nucicar Engmeerms
Boi TWs Niciah. NC I"666 7909

*tr . Harold Denton
*Jirector, ONRR
Suelear Regulatory Commission
Bethesda, MD 20555

Dear Harold:
of

As you may know by now f rom our previous mailing, the NCSU Department
Suelear Engineering is nov 25 years old and planning to celebrate this anniver-
sary by having an alumni reunion. We have scheduled the reunion to start with a15th, followed by a full-day program on Saturday,mixer on Friday evening, May dis-On Saturday morning, we are planning to have several of our mostMay 16th. talks on current issues which they are involved withtinguished alumni present I am pleased to invite you to be one of
and would be of interest to our alumni.
the speakers for this morning program. With your long association with the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, I would hope you could discuss the current per-
f ormance of the nuclear industry and what is required of all parties involved to
revitalize the nuclear option.

In return for your particioation, all I can of f er is an opportunity for youI would appre-
to renew some acquaintances with NE alumni and the University.
eiste hearing f rom you in the very near future concerning whether you will

my invitation. Assuming you do accept, I will need the title of your
To expedite matters, please f eel f ree to call ce (9t9-737-2301]. I lookaccept

talk.
f orward to four participation.

Sincerely,

h
Paul J. Turinsky

Department Head,

PJT:rhm
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